
Po l ic y  Aiar^o/zi^

"Frederic Michel" <fmichei@policy-network.org> on 03/15/2001 05:29:07 PM

Please respond to fmichel@policy-network.org
To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: RE: Athens Workshop 19/3/2001

Thank you very much for your message.

The programme is very interesting , with a very high-level list of 
participants.
I look forward to attending the workshop on Monday.

We should be arriving late on Sunday evening.
I might not be able to attend the dinner on Monday evening as I might have a 
meeting in Athens.

With all best wishes

Frederic Michel

Frederic Michel 
Director, Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor,
39 York Road 
London,SE1 7NQ 
tel: 
direct: 
fax:
www.policy-network.org

mailto:fmichei@policy-network.org
mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network.org


Po l i c y  a j b t k j uk

"Vidhya Alakeson" <valakeson@policy-network.org>
02/21/2001 02:43 PM

Please respond to valakeson@policy-network.org
To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc: Platon Tinios/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
Subject: Policy Network - Immigration workshop

Dear Nikos,

FrCdDric Michel wanted me to contact you regarding the workshop on 
immigration in March in Greece.

Policy Network would be very interested in disseminating material from the 
workshop. Specifically, we would be keen to place an edited version of the 
opening speech by Prime Minister Simitis in the European press. We recently 
placed an article by Gerhard SchrDder in Les Echos in France and this week 
placed an article by Tony Blair in La Repubblica in Italy and in Les Echos 
in France. We would do the same, if not more, for the article by Simitis. If 
it was possible, we would like to place the article on the first day of the 
workshop.

We would also be interested in including the speech as an article in the 
June edition of the Policy Network journal which will include a interview 
with Tony Blair and an article by Bill Clinton.

Other papers, proceedings etc from the workshop could be disseminated on the 
Policy Network website.

I look forward to hearing from you.

With best wishes,

Vidhya Alakeson _

T:
F:
W: www.policy-network.org

Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor 
39 York Road
London SEI 7NQ

Project Leader

mailto:valakeson@policy-network.org
mailto:valakeson@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network.org


Frederic Michel" <fmichel@policy-network.org> on 02/20/2001 01:24:30 PM

Please respond to fmichel@policy-network.org
To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Frederic Michel

Dear Angela Vassilatou,

Thank you very much for your prompt response.
I really appreciate it .

Moreover, I would like already to warn you that I will be inviting Nikos and 
Platon
next week, to contribute to the second issue of our international journal 
which will be
published in June. We would really like a contribution from them and I will 
be in touch
formore details in the next few weeks.

With all best wishes 

Frederic.

Frederic Michel 
Director, Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor,
39 York Road 
London,SE1 7NQ 
tel: 
direct: 
fax:

www.policy-network. org

mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network


• Angela Vassilatou 02/20/2001 1 1:03 AM

To: fmichel@policy-network.org
cc:
Subject: Workshop in Athens, March 19, 2001 

Dear Mr. Michel,

With reference to your e-mail of February 1 9, 2001 please note that it is o.k. for your 
fiancee to stay with you and we will make a reservation for a double room for two nights 
(March 18 and 19, 2001).

Yours sincerely,
Angela Vassilatou 
Secretary to Mr. N. Themelis

mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org


"Frederic Michel" <fmichei@policy-network.org>
02/19/2001 09:26 PM

Please respond to fmichel@policy-network.org
To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc: Platon Tinios/Primeminister's Office/CR@Prlmeminister's Office
Subject: Frederic Michel, Director, Policy Network

Dear Nikos,

Just a small question.

I was wondering if it would be ok for my fiancee to stay with me at the 
hotel during
the seminar in Athens. We will arrive on the 18th March and will leave on 
the
20th March in the morning.

[Of course, she will not attend the seminar ].

Please, confirm if this is fine with you.

I hope all is well and look forward to reading/seeing you soon

All best wishes

Frederic

Frederic Michel 
Director, Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor,
39 York Road 
London,SE1 7NQ 
tel: 
direct: 
fax:

www.policy-network.org

mailto:fmichei@policy-network.org
mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network.org


"Frederic Michel" <fmichel@policy-network.org>
02/14/2001 02:28 PM

Please respond to fmichel@policy-network.org .

To: Nikos Themelis/Primemmister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Frederic Michel, Director, Policy Network 1

Dear Nikos,
Thank you very much for your message.

I will be delighted to attend the meeting.

I will stay until the 20th in Athens.

The timing is excellent as we will be launching our new international 
journal in March which includes

a comparative article on immigration policies in Europe.Please find attached 
the list of contributors.

I look forward to seeing you very soon,

all best wishes

Frederic Michel

Frederic Michel 
Director, Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor,
39 York Road 
London,SE1 7NQ 
tel: 
direct: 
fax:

www.policy-network.org

-  Contributors A rttit.doc

mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
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The threat from the Right

ForNikosThemelis

PillcyNetw irkJiurnal
Issuel 
March 2001

List of Contributors

Andrew Adinls
Advisor to the British Prime Minister 
Education in Britain

Thtm asttstris
Swedish Education Minister 
Swedish Education Reforms

Andrew Ratharbam
Progressive Policy Institue 
Charter Schools

Prefesser Martin Rbedas
European University Institute, Florence 
Labour Markets and the New Economy

LardDahrendarf
How Progressive is Civil Society

Prafesser Lul2 Carles Rresser-Perelra
Advisor to Brazilian President 
The New Left Viewed From the South

Franck Vandenbraucke
Belgian Minister for Pensions and 
Social Affairs 
Active Welfare

GeeffMulgan
Head of Performance and Innovation 
Unit of Cabinet Office 
Progressive Governance

Tam Bentley
Director of Demos 
Depoliticisation

Masslme D’Alema
President of the Italian Democratic 
Party

Antenle Pellte
European Editor of La Reppublica 
Immigration in Europe

YvesRareu
Head of Human Resources, Thompson 
The 35 Hour Week

Pierre Mescevlcl
French Minister for Europe 
Collaborative Politics

EJ Dlenne
Senior Columnist, Washington Post 
The Centre-left in the United States

Jehn Ueyd
Financial Times and New York Times 
Review of ‘Russia on Russia’ Journal

MarkLeenard
Director of the Foreign Policy Centre 
Review of Alain Mine's 
‘www.capitalisme.fr’

Editors
Andrew Hood and Frédéric Michel

Editorial Board

Sidney Blumenthal 
Lord Dahrendorf 
Marta Dassu 
Jacques Delors 
Ian Hargreaves 
Pierre Rosanvallon 
Antonio Polito 
Massimo D’Alema



"Frederic Michel" <fmichel@policy-network.org>
23/01/2001 06:43 |j|j

Please respond to fmichel@policy-network.org

To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: RE: One day workshop

dear Nikos,

Thank you very much for sending the invitation.

I shall be happy to attend the meeting in March.

I look forward to seeing you very soon,

all best wishes

Frederic

Frederic Michel 
Director, Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor,
39 York Road 
London,SE1 7NQ 
tel: 
direct: 
fax:
www.policy-network.org

mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network.org


Nikos Themelis 
23/01/2001 01:31 pp

To: fmichel@policy-network.org, ahood@policy-network.org 1
cc: valakeson@policy-network.org
Subject: One day workshop

Dear Frederic,
Dear Andrew,

With apologies for our oversight in not sending this invitation sooner, please find attached the two 
documents.

Best regards,
Nikos

lnvitation.doc ProfPapadim.do

mailto:fmichel@policy-network.org
mailto:ahood@policy-network.org
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"Vidhya Alakeson" <valakeson@policy-network.org>
18/01/2001 05:03 pp

Please respond to valakeson@policy-network.org

To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister’s Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Immigration conference

Dear Nikos,

The Directors of Policy Network, Fr d ric Michel and Andrew Hood, have just
returned from a visit to Berlin. Wolfgang Nowak told them about a conference 
on immigration that you are organising together with him in March. Wolfgang 
was keen that Andrew and Fr d ric attend the conference. I would be grateful
if you could let me know whether this would be possible and send me further 
details of the conference.

With best wishes,

Vidhya Alakeson 
Project Leader

Policy Network 
Elizabeth House 
Mezzanine Floor 
39 York Road 
London SE1 7NQ

T:
F:
W: www.policy-network.org

mailto:valakeson@policy-network.org
mailto:valakeson@policy-network.org
http://www.policy-network.org

